
PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

February 20,2013 

I am writing this letter in response to the request for information that I received from the PSC 
dated February 11, 2013. 

1. Yes, the problems alleged in my complaint did occur a t  7055 Big Bend Rd, Battletown, KY. 

2. Yes, 7055 Big Bend Rd, Battletown, KY is my residence. 

3. I contacted Meade Co. RECC somewhere around February, 2012. 

4. Meade County RECC asked me to keep a log of times that I saw flickering. 

5. See attached. 

6. On various occasions in the mornings only, we would be watching our television in the living 
room, and while the flickering was heavy, our television would then turn off for no reason. 
It happened on a t  least three different occasions. 

7. Last night, February 19, 2013. 

8. I have not had any electrician out do to flickering. 

9. I don’t know whether Meade County RECC was monitored my electric service personally 
since the light flickering began. 

All of the statements are true and to the best of my knowledge. 

Mona C. Jarboe // 



Flickering Lights 
Chuck & Mona Jarhoe 

3/17/12 8:15 am 
3130112 7:OO am 
4/03/12 6 5 5  am 
4/11/12 6 3 8  am 
4/12/12 6:20 pm 
4/16/12 7:15 am 


